Public Notice

Dear Customers,

This is to inform you that as per the Deposit Protection Mechanism recently launched by the State Bank
of Pakistan, effective 1** July 2018, the depositors are guaranteed an amount of up to PKR. 250,000
against the loss of their insured deposits.

For more details, please visit your nearest HBL branch or call HBL PhoneBanking at 111-111-425.



